
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1473/2021-22          12.10.2021 
 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 14th 

October 2021, on the occasion of Dussehra and there will be no online 

/ onsite classes on that day.  

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


